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Bayfront Family Center Closed Today Due to Frigid Conditions

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation division is closing the Bayfront
Family Center today and is canceling outdoor recreational activities at the Family Center due to
the frigid conditions. Staff will continue to monitor the weather and will inform the public of
any changes to the Bayfront Family Center regularly scheduled hours.

The public can also check the "DuluthParks,MN" Facebook page for updates.



